
 

 

 

26 February 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

School Activities Update 

We will be once again raising awareness of Fair Trade throughout Fairtrade Fortnight, which begins 

on Monday 29th February. The Fairtrade Committee have been working hard to organise events 

towards our application for full Fairtrade status this session. Here’s a Fairtrade flavour of what will 

be happening:- 

Monday 29 February   ~ Fairtrade Treasure Hunt begins (voluntary and 50p to take part). 

Tuesday 1 March         ~ pupils are invited to bring a Fairtrade snack to school for a sticker. 

Wednesday 9 March   ~ Fairtrade tasting (tbc). 

Thursday 10 March     ~ Big Fairtrade Breakfast for families of Room 8 and committee members as 

                                           well as neighbours. 

Friday 11 March          ~  Fairtrade Committee have organised assemblies for all pupils. 

 

We would like to invite pupils to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 3 March, by 

dressing up as their favourite book character. Pupils can vote for their class winner who 

will receive a small prize. There will also be an extra focus on literacy during the week 

and we will send home World Book Day tokens.  

Thursday 3 March is also International School Meals day (menus have been issued). Pupils can order 

as normal on this day and choices will be Spanish rice (blue tray), French pizza bread (red), Tuna 

mayo on thins (green snack) or cheese and onion bagette (yellow). Minestrone soup and a peas and 

sweetcorn mix will also be available as well as a homemade lemon cookie for dessert. 

I am sure the children will enjoy taking part in these planned activities over the next couple of 

weeks. 

Kind regards, 

 

Helen McGarvey 

Head Teacher 



 


